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6th February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Thursday 27th February we would like to welcome you and your family to come along to a BGE 

exhibition by pupils from 3A class and Ogilvie school. There will be music provided by Ogilvie school 

pupils playing Ukuleles and Barista coffee served by Cedarbank pupils. 

 

At the moment we would like to gauge interest of the best suitable timing for families. We can offer either 

an afternoon or afterschool hours. 

 

We would appreciate if you could complete the slip of interest on this letter by Tuesday 18th February.  Once 

approximate attendance numbers and timing preference is confirmed we will then provide you with further 

details.  If you have any questions, please contact the school reception and ask for Miss Galloway. 

 

Many thanks, on behalf of the Cedarbank Art Department.  

 

Nikki Galloway 

Class Teacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Return slip by Tuesday 18th February     f.t.a.o Miss Galloway, Cedarbank School 

I am interested / not interested in attending the exhibition on Thursday 27th February  

My timing preference would be (please select) 

□  2.15pm – 3pm   Thursday 27th February 

□ 3.45pm – 4.30pm Thursday 27th February 

Pupil’s name:  ………………………………… Class/Year group:  ………… 

 

Please complete further information below 

How many from your family may join for the event?  Enter number in this box.  

 

If timing is evening - I would like my child to return home in taxis and we will return as a family. 

 

If timing is evening - I would like my child to remain in school prior to the event starting. 
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